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From: Arthur Canning R

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 10:23 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Subject: Bill 108

Good Morning

This is yet another request asking that you might re-examine the situation, and
potentially make it better for the men and women of this province who work in the
Television and Film Industry.

I, personally, just completed a great course @ NSCC called Screen Arts - a program
designed to give people the skillset to work well in the TV and Film Industry.
I'd like to do that here - very much in fact.

I love this piace, and I want to be one of the people who makes it an even better place,
not one of the people who has to leave somewhat heartbroken.

Thanks for listening

stay cool - AC out





